
CAMPAIGN FOR THE RIGHT TO IDENTITY IN ITALY

Within the framework of the Campaign for the Right to Identity recently launched by 
the Argentine Embassy in Italy, the head of the National Commission for the Right to 
Identity  (CONADI),  Claudia  Carlotto,  and  restituted  grandchild  Guillermo  Pérez 
Roisinblit visited the country. Both of them participated in activities held in different 
Italian cities,  including a special  TV programme in San Marino.  The film “Verdades 
verdaderas” [Real Truths], which tells the story of Estela de Carlotto, was also shown. 
The visitors were welcomed by the high authorities of the various cities they visited, 
and their visit received great coverage by the local press.


